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Fwd: Parker Lower Serrano 
1 message 

County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Mon, Aug 23, 2021 at 8:13 AM 
To: Donald Ashton <don.ashton@edcgov.us> 
Cc: Tiffany Schmid <tiffany.schmid@edcgov.us>, Robert Peters <robert.peters@edcgov.us>, Julie Saylor 
<julie.saylor@edcgov.us>, Breann Moebius <breann.moebius@edcgov.us>, Jeanette Salmon <jeanette.salmon@edcgov.us>, 
Brendan Ferry <brendan.ferry@edcgov.us> 

FYI. #2 File ID #21-1161. 8/26/2021 Planning Commission meeting. 

Office of the Clerk of the Board 
El Dorado County 
330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 
530-621-5390 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged 
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception, 
review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy 
Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender 
and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration. 

---------- Forwarded message---------
From: Karen Coomes <karencoomes@icloud.com> 
Date: Sun, Aug 22, 2021 at 11 :29 AM 
Subject: Parker Lower Serrano 
To: <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, <bosone@edcgov.us>, <bostwo@edcgov.us>, <bosthree@edcgov.us>, 
<bosfour@edcgov.us>, <bosfive@edcgov.us> 

With so much land still available for much needed housing, I am asking you to carefully consider future health & safety 
impacts of the Parker Lower Serrano project before moving forward. 

I'm concerned about the increase in traffic that could result in school children, pedestrians and cyclists getting hit by cars. 

I'm concerned about the sewer system failing, and the expense and inconvenience of repairs. 

I'm concerned the County will not be able to provide enough clean, safe water. 

I'm also extremely concerned there'd be no way to safely evacuate in the event of an emergency such as wildfire. 

Thank you for taking the time to carefully consider these serious health and safety matters. 

I hope some thought is given to finding a better location for this project. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Coomes 
3596 Mesa Verdes Dr 
El Dorado Hills CA 95762 
(916) 790-0575 
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